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Dear Parents, 

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Calvin Hunsinger School, I want to 

thank you for a great start to the school year!  This year has provided us 

with many challenges, and I am very proud of the way our school 

community has worked together to ensure the safety and well-being of 

students, their families, and staff members. 

 

Our Annual Title l Parents’ Meeting and Open House will be held 

virtually on Tuesday, September 22, 2020. During this meeting parents 

will receive information on our Title 1 program and will have an 

opportunity to meet their child’s teacher.  More detailed information will 

be sent home with the students and will be available on our website at: 

https://www.pcsb.org/hunsinger. 

 

The 2020-2021 Parent and Family Engagement Plan and Summary have 

been approved and may be viewed on the school website.  Parents may 

also view them at the Parent Resource Center in the school’s front office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or questions. 

 

Douglas Keimig, principal 

Pinellas County 
Schools 

 
Our Vision 

100% Student Success 
 
Our Mission 

Educate and prepare 
each student for 
college, career, and life 

Our Values     
Commitment to 
Children, Families, and 
Community; Respectful 
and Caring 
Relationships; Cultural 
Competence; Integrity; 
Responsibility;  
Connectedness 

 
 
 

New 
Dolphins  

 

Mr. Callender 
Mr. D’Ambrosio 

Ms. Dunn 
Ms. Powell-Willis 

Ms. Santiago 
 

 

     
    
 

 

 

 

 

Pinellas County Schools has designed a course, 
just for parents and families, so you know how you 
can best support your child(ren) in their use of the 
Canvas system.  This course has been created for 
parents and guardians and includes information 
about the Canvas Learning Management System 
and general instructions for using Canvas as a 

parent/observer. You will not need an account to 
take the Parent/Family Canvas Training at: 

      https://pcsb.instructure.com/courses/77992 

https://www.pcsb.org/hunsinger
https://pcsb.instructure.com/courses/77992
https://pcsb.instructure.com/courses/77992


 
 
 

 

 

  

Clinic Cards 
Each student has received a first day packet with a yellow clinic card.  Please fill out the 

card completely and return it to the school as soon as possible.  It is more important than 
ever that we have current parent and emergency contact numbers for each student. 

 

 

Pinellas County Schools 

Referendum Benefits  

Teachers and Students 

The Pinellas County Schools 

Referendum is up for renewal. The 

Referendum boosts reading, art 

and music programs, provides  

up-to-date technology and 

textbooks, and helps recruit and 

retain quality teachers. Voters have 

supported the Referendum every 

four years since its initial approval 

in 2004. An independent citizens 

committee oversees Referendum 

spending to ensure money is spent 

as voters intended. Every penny of 

the funding benefits Pinellas 

teachers and students. For more 

information, please visit  

www.pcsb.org/referendum. 

 

 
 

The next Calvin Hunsinger School Advisory 
Council meeting will be held virtually on Monday, 

September 21, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m.  
Please plan on joining us, your input is vital for 

our students’ success.   
We are also looking for members for our 2020-
2021 council.  Please contact Douglas Keimig at 
469-4260 if you are interested in participating. 

 

 
 

             Dates to Remember 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 22       Annual Title 1 Parent 
                          Meeting & Open House 
Monday, Oct. 26         Professional Development 
                                       Day – No School for  
                                       Students                                                                                                
Monday, Nov.  23       Thanksgiving Holidays - 
        thru                       No School for Students 
Friday, Nov. 27            and Staff 
                                                     

 

 

Stay 
   Updated  

Ensure you have the correct 
contact information on file to stay 
informed about what is happening 
at your child’s school.  Parents and 
guardians can receive phone calls, 
text messages, and emails.  Stay 

updated at: 
 

pcsb.org/contactinfo 
 

http://www.pcsb.org/referendum

